
Superintendent's Update - April 9, 2020 

Good afternoon Parents and Guardians, 

 

I would like to provide a very brief update regarding the extension of our school closure.  As 

noted this afternoon by the Governor, the school closure period has been extended to May 20, 

2020.  I understand the concerns everyone has regarding this decision and whether or not we will 

reopen again this year, but I believe the Governor and advisors remain hopeful that we may be 

able to resume in-school learning prior to the end of school year.   

 

Upon our return from school vacation on April 20
th

, I will be updating families regarding the 

way in which grading will occur for the final marking quarter.  This has been raised as a concern 

of many students and families, and we will be providing an update regarding the ways in which 

student learning will be assessed throughout the closure period. 

 

I appreciate your continued support throughout this endeavor, and I wish everyone health and 

happiness during our vacation week.  

 

Sincerely, 

Timothy M. Van Tasel 

 


